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Dear comrades,

The League of Young Communists USA (LYCUSA)

From the brotherhood and the sense of the revolutionary struggle of the peoples, we extend a

greeting to our colleagues from LYC, Convinced in walking towards the search for social equality

and the common good, We continue in the search for the strengthening of the internationalist

cause and the importance of the power dispute before the neoliberalism capitalist system.

From Ecuador and that feeling of the youth that makes up our organization, we encourage the

continuity of these spaces that discuss and put on the table issues of social interest.

With great joy and with the firm commitment of Latin American communist thought.

HASTA LA VICTORIA SIEMPRE!

PATRIA O MUERTE! ¡VENCEREMOS!


